Eric & Heather

From: "thomas bernard” <bernardthomas@hotmail.com>
To: <trinityvallonia@c3bb.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2008 1:38 PM

Subject: Generator
Dear pastor and Mrs. Heather,

Praying that things are going well with you and the children. Good news and bad news: First, I finally bought
the generator. I paid yesterday and it is delivered to me today. The bad and sad news is that:It cost me
$4,996.99 US. It was hard to find a diesel one and also unable to find the size I was looking for. Yesterday I
found myself in a very narrow situation and finaly I needed to take that risk. I gave a check of $4,000.00 and
the $996 will be paid in a period of three month, which is April 20.

I give thanks to God for such a blessing ask him to shed upon all the saints up there who have contributed in
such a way to prevent me from loosing my back in pulling water from such a deep water reservoir. I will send
you a copy of the contract with the AUTOMECA COMPANY so that you can see the details about the price and the

model of the generator; enclosed will be also some pictures. I am als sorry that it has taken that long before 1
could finally buy it.

How are things going on with you up there? I miss the children and send them my sweetest hugs.
Your brother and friend in the living Lord,

Thomas



